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Claire Muir Our Ref: SSD-10339-PA-26
Town Planning Advisor
Health Infrastructure NSW
L14, 77 Pacific Highway
 North Sydney, NSW 2060

24/08/2021

Dear Ms Muir,

Prince of Wales Hospital - Addition to the Acute Services Building (SSD 10339)
Revised Construction Environmental Management Plan, Condition A14 

I refer to your revised Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) to the Planning Secretary in
accordance with condition A13 for the Prince of Wales Hospital - Addition to the Acute Services Building
(SSD 10339). 

I note that the Applicant reviews the CEMP and sub-plans on a quarterly basis for improved
environmental performance or updating other required changes. I also note that condition B11 requires
submission of the CEMP to the Certifying Authority and the Planning Secretary.

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the revised CEMP and supporting sub-plans, submitted to the
Department on 12 August 2021, for our information under condition A14 of SSD 10339. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely,

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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